
Personal data: your rights 

All schools need to handle confidential information about individual people, and at the 
Ribblesdale Federation of Schools we work hard to do so in accordance with both our 
vision and values and within the law. This page gives information about how we process 
your personal data, and about your rights under the General Data Protection Regulation 
(GDPR) as it applies in the UK, tailored by the Data Protection Act 2018.  

To find out more about all your legal rights under GDPR please visit the web site of the 
Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO). The ICO is the UK’s independent authority set up 
to uphold information rights in the public interest, promoting openness by public bodies 
and data privacy for individuals. 

To make sure that we work as transparently as possible, we provide information about 
processing personal data in a privacy notice which sets out important information about 
what we do with personal data. You can download below a copy of our individual schools’ 
Parent and Pupil Privacy Notices. 

Long Preston   Giggleswick   Hellifield 

Data Protection Officer 
 
These are the details of the data protection officer for our schools.  As a federation, we buy into 
the data protection service offered by Veritau. 
 
Data Protection Officer   
Veritau Ltd  
County Hall  
Racecourse Lane  
Northallerton  
DL7 8AL  
  
schoolsDPO@veritau.co.uk   
01904 554025  
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